
WATCH - SEPTEMBER 20, 2024

FELLOW FUN SEEKERS!!! LOOK AT WHAT'S HAPPENING IN YOUR BACKYARD!

BUT first of all,a big thank you to PRIDE , the Safkos and all of the other volunteers for

a REALLY CRAZY Golf Cart Poker Run!

PORCH ROCKER CONCERTS BEFORE THE FIRST SNOWFALL!!!

This Friday 7PM, Beachside and Shadow Shore. Rolling

Outa Cleveland will be belting out some great Country and Rock tunes.

and

Sat. Sept 21--Gospel with Mark A Chapman, 6 PM, Beachside and Shadow Shore

SAVE THE DATE- SEPT 28- FESTIVAL AT POINTE PARK
Food, Live Music, Children’s Activities, Door Prizes, Raffles, baked goods
contest, and yes Mike with Just A Dream Ballooning LLC said he would join
us again this year.
This year’s fall festival is scheduled for Saturday September 28th. Festivities
start at 3:00pm.
This year’s proceeds will be donated to the kid's events that are hosted by
The Village of Chippewa Lake.
Please contact Tamitha Sorgi with any raffle or door prize donations for the
event at 330-416-3415
ISO: Volunteers who can help out the day of the event. Call or text
330-516-3415.

New addition to the festival this year!



The Chippewa Lake Historical Society is working on putting the dog calendar
to print!! With so many post and photos to choose from Tamitha is helping
out by having a photo contest at the fall festival this year. So come on out on
September 28th to the fall festival and vote for your favorite photo! It will be
easy to enter your pup!!!😍Photo submission is free.
1. Print favorite photo of your fur baby!
2. Make sure to have your printed photo submitted to Tamitha Sorgi no later
than September 26th to enter your fur baby for a chance to be in the
calendar.
3. Make sure to include your name and phone number on the back of the
photo so you can be contacted when you have won!

DON’T FORGET BOCCE ON FRIDAYS AT 7 AND PADDLING ON
WEDNESDAYS at 630. Times and dates may change due to weather
and sunset!

FLOWER POT DECORATING---NEED YOUR CREATIVE AND ARTISTIC HELP!!

(from Pam)

I can't believe summer is almost over and we are talking about fall, but it is right around

the corner. We will begin to decorate our flower pots for fall Oct 1. If you have not

participated before here is what you can do:

Pots can be decorated with fresh or artificial material. They can be decorated with a fall

or Halloween theme. Please keep them family friendly.

We ask that you take out the plants that are in the pots as they will not last till the end of

the Oct. If you can't dispose of the plants please put the plants in a bag by the pot and

we will pick them up.

Please remember that there is a lot of wind by the lake so make sure the

decorations are secured in your pot.



If you would like to decorate a pot please let me know and I will assign you a pot.

If you would like a certain pot I will do my best to assign that pot.

Pam Williams lakeflowerwill@gmail.com

P.S. Our next Pride event is the Square dance to be held Friday Oct 4th at the Sailing

club so mark your calendars. More details later.

Thanks again for all you do to make Chippewa so special!!!!

ANCHOR CLUB AT CROSSPOINTE CHURCH BEGINS TUESDAY OCTOBER 1,

2024 at 5:30 PM!

Anchor Club is for kids in K-5th grade. We meet every Tuesday from 5:30 to 7:30 PM.

We will be serving a light dinner, play games, sing songs and enjoy a bible study lesson.

If you are interested in your child attending you must pre-register by calling Sheri Back

at 330-603-3060 .


